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When Jesus spoke again to the people, he said, “I am the light of the world. Whoever follows me 

will never walk in darkness, but will have the light of life.”John 8:12 
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Click here to visit the MCS School Calendar 

 
11/3/16—Cross Country Sectional Meet 
11/3/16—MS Girls Basketball vs. Covenant @ MCS @ 4:30 
11/3/16—MS Boys Basketball vs. Covenant @ MCS @ 5:30 
11/3/16—Leopard Madness @ 7:00 
11/4/16—SR Class Meeting with Herff Jones (LD) (7:00AM) 
11/4/16—Free Out of Uniform Day (survey participants) 
11/4/16--Varsity Football vs. Straughn @ MCS @ 7:00 
11/6/16—Open House 1:00-3:30 
11/7/16—Spelling Bee (Auditorium) (8:00am) 
11/9/16—Senior Luncheon (LD) (12:00-1:00) 
11/11/16—Veterans Day Program 

 
 
  

 

 

 

 

Lunch Menu for October 31st-November 4th 
 For more cafeteria info click here 

Monday - Zaxby’s  
Tuesday – Panda Haven and Firehouse 
Wednesday—Firehouse Subs, & Salads 
Thursday – San Miguel’s-Nachos & Firehouse 
Friday—Pizza by the Slice 
Also available are Firehouse Subs (Tues-Thurs) and 
Firehouse Salads (Tues-Fri) 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Smoothie King Smoothies!!  
 The volleyball team will begin selling Smoothie King 
Smoothies every Tuesday AFTER school with a new 

price of $2. 

Chick-Fil-A Chicken Biscuits 
will be for sale every Thursday morning  from 7:00am- 

7:55am in front of the cafeteria.    

 

 

Parents, Reward! We need your help! 

Parent Surveys 

Below is a link to a parent survey that will be open until Thursday, November 3rd. We are 

surveying our students, teachers, and parents. This survey is in conjunction with our self-
study for our upcoming accreditation visit from AdvancED, Southern Association of Colleges 

and Schools (SACS), and the National Christian School Association (NCSA). It is important for 
us to receive input from our parents as we seek to improve our school in any way that we 

can. Your responses are anonymous, confidential, and appreciated.  Please copy this link to 
your web browser. 

http://www.advanc-ed.org/survey/public/1781371 

 Reward! The children of every parent who completes a survey will receive a free out-of-
uniform day next Friday, November 4th. Once you have completed the survey, please fill out 

the attached form and send it back with your child by Thursday, November 3rd.  

 

 

Gamma Phi Chi 

girls are 

collecting gloves, 

hats, & mittens for 

children who are 

less fortunate. 

They will be put to 

great use. 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Congratulations to 
Mrs. McGilberry’s 

3rd grade class who 
turned in the most 

box-tops for UE and 
to Mrs. Kathy’s 1st 
grade class who 

turned in the most 
box-tops for LE.  
Both classes will 

receive a party for 
their hard work!   

16,964 points were 
collected all 
together in 

Elementary. Thank 
you so much to 
everyone who 

helped by sending 
in box-tops!! 

 

November 4th- State Playoff 

Game at MCS at 7:00pm!! 
*Admission is $8.00 

per Alabama High School 
Athletic Association Handbook 

*Also per AHSAA playoff 

guidelines -- There Will Be No 

Passes Allowed. 

 
 

 

http://www.mobilechristian.org/
http://www.crosswalkmail.com/vrhjvmfgjrjnfygtnkbzqndqfmnypbbyrhfqvvthpfrfkyv_zszspwdzwplw.html
http://www.mobilechristian.org/schoolCalendar.cfm
http://www.mobilechristian.org/On_Campus/Cafeteria.cfm
http://www.advanc-ed.org/survey/public/1781371


  

       
 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

LEOPARD MADNESS 

Meet your 2016-17 basketball teams on 
Thursday November 3rd at 7:00 p.m. 
(Immediately following the middle 

school boy’s game.) All basketball teams 
elementary – varsity will be introduced. 
Following player introductions we will 
have a special shooting competition 

featuring MCS players from all levels as 
well as coaches, teachers and the Tie-

heads! Come out and support our teams 
as we tip off the basketball season! 

 
 

AFTER-SCHOOL DAYCARE: After-School Daycare is 
provided ($5/hr.) until 5:30 pm for students in grades 
PK3-6th.  The Lower Elementary Daycare will meet in 
the lunchroom with Mrs. April Walker.  The Upper 
Elementary will meet in the upper elementary 
lunchroom with Mrs. Cindy Loftin.   If you are in need 
of Mrs. April or Mrs. Cindy during after school hours, 
you may contact them at (Mrs. April- 406-0768) or 
(Mrs. Cindy-689-9229).  Please call the school and 
inform the elementary secretaries if you have not 
signed up for this service, but would like for your child 
to stay after school.  Any half days we will offer 
daycare at the rate of $3 an hour. Students will need 
to bring lunches and snacks these days. 

BEFORE SCHOOL CARE: IS being offered ($5/hr) in the 
Spanish room of the upper Elementary building. Drop 
off will begin at 6:30 am. If you have any questions 
please feel free to contact Dr. Curry at (251) 661-1613 

Counselors Corner 

 
*Prudential Spirit of Community Awards application 

Deadline November 8. Open to students in grades 

5-12 who have participated in volunteer activity in 

the past year. For more info visit 

http:/spirit.prudential.com or www.nassp.org/spirit 

or you may calll 877-525-8491 

 

* Faulkner University will provide lunch for all 

seniors on Friday, Nov. 11 
 

High School Math Lab: 
All mornings - 7:15 - 7:45: 

Monday - Ms. Strickland (Room 4) 

Wednesday - Mrs. Crowell (Room 19) 

Friday - Coach Mitchell (Room 15) 

Middle School: 

Tuesday morning – Mrs. Talbot (Room 7) 

Monday afternoon - Dr. McGowan 

 (Room 12) (3:30-4:00) 

 

Now being offered by popular demand: 

MC Leopards Monogrammed 

Zip Up Wind Jacket 

Pre-Orders ONLY! 

Deadline is Fri., Nov. 4th 

Description:  Navy with white trim, 

lightweight, water repellent, 100% 
polyester shell, 100% polyester jersey 

lining, half elastic / half self-fabric 
cuffs. 

Checks should be made out to “Mobile 
Christian School.”  Order forms should be 

turned in to one of the three school offices 

and can be found attached. If you have any 
questions, please contact Suzanne Jay at 

445-5326. 
 

Youth Sizes $35, Adult Sizes $40 

 

                            

Senior Yearbook Ads 
Important Dates 

*Oct. 28th - ad money due 
*Dec. 9th - all pictures, messages, and anything else 

wanted in ad due. 

 

 

 
 

 

The National Honor Society will sponsor a 
blood drive on Wednesday,  

November 9th.  If you would like to donate, 
please sign up in Mrs. Anita Presley’s room. 

Parents who wish to donate may email 
apresley@mobilechristian.org to set up a 

time. 

 
 

 

http://www.nassp.org/spirit
mailto:apresley@mobilechristian.org

